Headmaster:
Graeme Booth
BA (Hons) with QTS
(Manchester Metropolitan University)
#theforestway



Moss Lane Timperley Altrincham WA15 6LJ T: 0161 980 4075 E: office@forestschool.co.uk W: www.forestschool.co.uk

18th September 2025

Dear Parents,

## Parents' Forum 2025

We are pleased to invite you to our upcoming Parents' Forum, which will take place on Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> October from 6:00 to 7:00 pm in school.

This forum provides an excellent opportunity for you to meet with myself and the Senior Leadership Team, to ask questions regarding the school's development and future plans. It will also be a chance for you to share your feedback and opinions about life at Forest Prep.

We greatly value the input of our parent community, and your thoughts and ideas play an important role in helping us ensure the very best for our pupils.

We look forward to welcoming you and to a productive and open discussion. Please complete the Google Form to inform us of your attendance.

Yours sincerely,

Graeme Booth Headmaster

